Date: 07.10.2023

NOTICE

This is to inform all Teaching & Non — Teaching Staff about a recent development that
necessitates a change in our security procedures. .

Due to certain incidents that have occurred in the recent past, it has become imperative for us
to enhance security measures within our college premises. The attendance register will be
placed under CCTV surveillance from Monday. October 9. 2023. This measure is being taken
to ensure the accuracy and integrity of attendance records. which-afe essential for maintaining
transparency and accountability within our institution.

All Concerned _are requested {o note.
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